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(Neb.)-Spring Turkey Hunting Workshop Taking Place In Chadron

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 02/27/2014 10:31 AM

(LINCOLN )-The Nebraska Game and Parks Commission will host a spring turkey hunting workshop in Chadron
next month to help prepare hunters for the upcoming season. The workshop will be held from 6:30-8:30 p.m. on
Thursday, March 20th, in Room 231 of the Burkhiser Building on the Chadron State College campus.

The free workshop is open to all turkey hunters, regardless of experience, and will feature Game and Parks
specialists covering strategies, equipment, biology and tips on how to become a successful turkey hunter.

Other workshops are planned for March 13th in North Platte, March 15th at Ponca and Platte River State Parks,
and April 8th in Lincoln. A park entry permit is required at the Ponca and Platte River workshops.

Registration for the workshop is required. For more information or to register, visit HuntSafeNebraska.com or call
402-471-0641.

(Questions? Comments? E-mail news@chadrad.com.)
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